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To say that this year didn’t go as expected is an understatement! Like many people, businesses and
charities we had to abandon many of our plans for 2020 and cancel our usual timetable including our
annual summer fair. Despite this I’'m delighted to say that we still managed to raise £4,688.

| must say thank you to Alison Donovan and Alex May for their tireless efforts to organise events,
keep track of the money and keep the charity running. We’d also like to say thanks to Mr Rose for
his continued support of the PTA and to our core group of parents who always support and
encourage us.

We were really encouraged by the support from our local community during the Zoom Race Night
organised by Jimmy Franklin whilst the school was closed. All proceeds were donated to the PTA and
he raised a staggering £535 for us — our special thanks go to Jimmy for all of his efforts.

Looking forward we’ll need to adapt our plans again and are already working out ways that we can
keep fundraising whilst making sure we’re all safe. Do you have any ideas or suggestions? Would you
like to run an event? Our regular meetings will be held over Zoom for the foreseeable future so why
don’t you join us and get involved? The more the merrier.

Claire Oliver

Chair of the PTA



